
 

Invitation to participate in developing  the City of Hartford’s 2025 - 2029                                                                                                                      
HUD Consolidated Plan 

January 6, 2025 

 

The City of Hartford receives yearly funding from the four U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) Programs below, to principally benefit our low and moderate-income residents.  
The Consolidated Plan is a tool that helps us assure that our investment decisions are data-driven, 
and place-based to maximize their impact: 

• Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
• HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) 
• Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) 
• Housing Opportunities for Persons with HIV/AIDS (HOPWA)  

The plan should reflect residents’ opinions and priorities for housing and community development 
needs. If you want your voice to be heard, be sure to attend one of the upcoming hearings (below). 
Additional community meetings will be scheduled this Spring.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

January hearings will be held:  

Public Hearing 1: https:www.hartfordct.gov/Government/Departments/OMBG/Central-Grants 
For link go to: Central Grants Administration – City of Hartford  Public Notices 
DATE: Thursday, January 23, 2025; TIME: 12:00 – 2:00 PM  
 
Public Hearing 2: Hartford City Hall 
550 Main Street, Function Room, 2nd Floor 
DATE: Thursday, January 23, 2025; TIME: 5:30 -7:30 PM 
 
For questions or further assistance contact Central Grants at (860) 757 – 9276  or 
Ronnie.Vazquez@hartford.gov 48 hours prior to the meeting.  
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